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Moderator’s Declaration to Recess and Continue Natick’s 2020 Spring Annual Town Meeting.    
 
Pursuant to M.G.L. c. 39, section 10A, I am hereby giving written notice of my determination to 
recess and continue the Town of Natick’s 2020 Spring Annual Town Meeting, until July 7, 
2020, 7:30 PM, at the Wilson Middle School. 
 
This declaration is given after consultation with the Natick Board of Selectmen, Natick Public 
Safety and Public Health officials, and in light of the State of Emergency in Massachusetts, as 
declared by the Governor on March 12, 2020, and in consideration of the multiple public health 
and safety recommendations to practice “social distancing” between individuals in order to 
protect public health due to the coronavirus (“COVID-19”) pandemic. 
 
This declaration is given this 27th day of May, 2020, at 8:30 AM.    
 
 
 
 
Frank Foss, Moderator 
Natick Town Meeting 
 
 

 

Frank W. Foss 

Town Moderator 

EMAIL moderator@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 
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